
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

   

March 18, 2009

          Leon Glenn   

          Texpar Energy LLC   

          268 Industrial Blvd   

          Bainbridge, GA 39817- 7547   

   

   

BE IT KNOWN THAT 

 

Texpar Energy LLC 

268 Industrial Boulevard

BAINBRIDGE, GA, GA 39819

 

IS HEREBY REGISTERED AS A USED OIL 

Transporter, Filter Transporter

pursuant to Chapter 62-710, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C)

The Department of Environmental Protection hereby issues

Registration Number GAD033590514 on March 18, 2009

 

This registration will expire on 06/30/2010

This certificate documents receipt of your annual registration 
and annual report. It shall be displayed in a prominent place 
at your facility. This certificate and your cancelled check 
are your receipts. 

 

 

 

Richard C.Neves 

Environmental Specialist III 

Hazardous Waste Regulation Permitting 

Noland_T
New Stamp



FACILITY DOCUMENT LOG DETAILS: 
 

           

Document Log ID: 4770  
TEXPAR ENERGY LLC  
 

  UOP : lglenn@texpar.com 
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Logged 2/16/2009 12:35:17 PM Sullivan_TA 
Completeness Review 3/3/2009 4:22:56 PM Jitpraphai_K 
Data processing 3/3/2009 4:23:01 PM Jitpraphai_K 
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Date Comment Author

3/17/2009 
10:02:48 

AM

Can`t read letters on ACCORD Form-Called and left a message for Mr. Leon askng who carries thier Pollution Coverage 
and if it is still American International Specialty? Noland_T 

3/17/2009 
10:16:28 

AM
Mr. Leon called back -he said that AIS is still their Pollution carrier. He is also sending his halogen screening process Noland_T 

3/18/2009 
2:11:08 

PM
Received Halogen Screening Noland_T 

Add new 
comment Add comment
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Noland, Tiffaney

From: Leon Glenn [lglenn@TexPar.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2009 11:46 AM
To: Noland, Tiffaney
Subject: chlorinated halogens

Tiffaney,  
  
We use Dexil Clor-d-Tect 1000's to test for the presence of chlorinated halogens. We also use TIF-RX 1A halogen 
sniffers. Each driver is equipped with both of these tools on there truck at all times. If there is an indication of halogens 
greater than 1000 ppm we do not collect the product. 
  
  
Thank you  
  
Leon Glenn 
Used Oil Manager 
Texpar Energy LLC 
229-246-4341 ext 205 
lglenn@texpar.com 
  
  
  
  
  


